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23 February 2023 

 

 

LORMELYN E. CLAUDIO, CESO IV 

Regional Executive Director 

DENR MIMAROPA 

 

 

Dear RED Claudio, 

 

As part of the events celebrating this year the 75th anniversary of the partnership between the 

countries of France and the Philippines, Sulubaaï Environmental Foundation is organizing the 

Ground Breaking Ceremony of the Shark Fin Bay Scientific Research Center on the 2nd of 

March at 11:00 in the morning located at Brgy. Sandoval, Taytay Palawan.  The said event will 

be attended by several distinctive individuals from both local and national government agencies 

of the country including your good office. We expect about 50 guests including DENR 

Secretary Ma. Antonia Yulo-Loyzaga, Hon. Governor of Palawan Dennis Socrates, and 

Madam Ambassador of the French Republic Michèle Boccoz. 

 

In accordance with this, we cordially invite you and one representative from your good office 

to participate in this historic friendship anniversary. Furthermore, following the 

groundbreaking, we invite you and your team to visit Pangatalan Island before you head back 

to your home destinations. 

 

Please confirm your attendance and list of attendees from your team before February 27. You 

can reach me through my mobile number +63 999 198 4125 for further clarification of the said 

event. Thank you very much and looking forward for the positive response on this matter. 

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 
FREDERIC TARDIEU 

President 

Sulubaai Environmental Foundation, Inc. 

 

 


